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Conservation Pledge 
I give my pledge as an American to save and faithfully to defend from waste the natural resources of 

my country, its air, soil and minerals, its forests, waters and wildlife 

 

 
February 26, 2015 
 
For immediate release to all schools within Houghton, Baraga, and Ontonagon counties. 
 
The Ottawa Sportsmen’s Club (OSC) is pleased to announce that it will have two $500 
scholarships available for qualified students pursuing degrees in Natural Resources 
Management, Fisheries, Forestry, Wildlife, or a related area of study.  Applications 
should be submitted no later than April 1, 2015. 
 
 
The OSC will also make up to $500 available for grants for worthwhile projects. Grant 
money will be awarded on a first come first served basis and will be open for 
consideration until December 31, 2015. Please contact Robert Aho at 906-353-6207 
(home), 906-201-2451 (cell), or email ottawa_sportsmens_club@yahoo.com  to 
determine if monies are still available. 
 
For more information on requirements for both scholarship and grant applicants, please 
visit our website at: www.ottawasportsmen.org  Click on “Programs”, then click on the 
“Endowment, Scholarships, Grants,  Donations” heading.  The scholarship application 
form has been revised this year.  It should be printed from the website, filled out, and 
mailed to the Ottawa Sportsmen’s Club, PO Box 475, Baraga MI 49908.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Robert W. Aho  
President 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.ottawasportsmen.org/
mailto:ottawa_sportsmens_club@yahoo.com
http://www.ottawasportsmen.org/

